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StrataRossLAPEm Resource

From: Ben Schiffer [bschiffer@wwcengineering.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2013 4:45 PM
To: Saxton, John
Cc: Mike Griffin; StrataRossLA Resource
Subject: Re: Strata Ross 3rd Draft License

John-- 
Thanks for the follow-up. We're prepared to perform the evaluation as suggested following development of the MU1 
wellfield baseline package and submit this as a license amendment. Similarly, and more immediately, we are prepared to 
agree with the final license conditions but have not been able to access them on ADAMS. As soon as they become 
available and we can review, Strata will close the loop with you. Note that I left a message at 3:15 your time regarding 
our inability to find the final draft license on ADAMS. Thanks again for all of your hard work on this. Take care. 
 
Ben 
On 2/26/2013 11:46 AM, Saxton, John wrote: 

Ben and Mike, 
  
I reconsidered your request to revise LC 11.3(a) for the first wellfield only and then have Strata, 
through the SERP process, perform an evaluation to reduce the minimum density of ore zone 
baseline wells for future wellfields.  While I am sure that Strata will be able to perform such an 
evaluation, I did not revise the condition as requested.  I have every confidence that after the 
first wellfield is complete and it can be shown that the reduction is warranted, Strata will 
complete an application to NRC for an amendment similar in quality as the license application 
which can be reviewed by staff in a timely manner.  Consequently, I do not think this license 
condition poses a undue burden.  
  
The clean version of the third draft license condition can be found in ADAMS with an Accession 
No. ML13057A516. 
  
If Strata agrees or does not agree with the license conditions, please let me know in order to 
maintain completion of the Safety Evaluation Report within the established schedule. 
  
Thanks 
  
John   
   

 
--  

 
 
Benjamin J. Schiffer, PG 
WWC Engineering 
1849 Terra Ave. 
Sheridan, WY 82801 
Ph. (307) 672-0761 ext. 148 
fax (307) 674-4265 
www.wwcengineering.com 
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